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April 7, 2017 
 
April Report 
 
The seventh and eighth grades have taken their first STAAR tests.  We had numerous 
students indicate they took the tests seriously and put forth the effort to ace the tests.  
The week of May 8th through May 11th will involve all grade levels in taking the STAAR 
test. 
Our track season is coming to an end.  The DistrictTrack meet will be April 7, in Munday.  
Our teams have worked hard and achieved success with improved times and skills as 
the spring season moved along.   
We still have spring things planned before the end of school.  The UIL reward trip, 
sports banquet, and the end of the year picnic and movie in Altus. 


